
 
 

To Our BIS Community, 

 

We are not aware of any participant of the BIS community coming into contact with the 

COVID-19 Virus and have not received any reports regarding infected participants. However, 

out of concern for our members, Boulder Indoor Soccer will be suspending all activities and 

shutting down temporarily. 

 

This has been an extremely difficult decision to make and we apologize to all our customers 

that have planned to continue playing at our facility during this unprecedented time.   

 

All leagues and programs will be temporarily postponed and will restart when the facility 

reopens. All Adult league Winter II games will be rescheduled. If the situation allows, we plan to 

resume all programs including BIS Academy, SoccerTykes and begin the new Spring I 2020 Adult 

league season. 

 

We will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates through our website and email 

announcements. We thank you for your patience and continued support. We hope that 

everyone stays safe. 

 

Sincerely, 

Boulder Indoor Soccer Management 

 


